
Dear House Health Care Committee: 
 
My name is Meredith Bennett. I reside in Clackamas County and am writing today to let you know why I 
oppose House Bill 3063. Please read the attached.  
 
I respectfully urge you to reconsider this proposed legislation. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Meredith 
 
 
--  

Meredith C. Bennett 

503.548.7043 
--  

Meredith C. Solberg 

@mcsolberg 
http://www.linkedin.com/in/meredithsolberg 
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